
 
 

We hope that all had a good half term break and are ready for a very busy half term! 
 
Please remember, that it is important that you know that you can talk to us about your child’s education.  If 
you need to discuss a matter – or just want reassurance of how your child is doing – please do not hesitate 
to speak to us at home time or make an appointment to see us, either through Class Dojo or through the 
school office.  We would also like to know of any issues which might affect your child at school; again, this 
helps us to gain an understanding of how we can support them. 
 

Routines 
 

The children are now confident coming into school each day and continue to grow in independence.  
 

What are we learning? 
 
Our overriding theme is: “Celebrations!  
Special celebrations: Diwali, Bonfire Night, Christmas 
Key Talk for Writing Text:  The Gingerbread Man 
 
Please see below for our half-termly overview : 
 

 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
The Early Years Team 

PE 

 
PE continues to be on a 
Wednesday for both classes. 
Please make sure that your child 
has a named kit in school. 
 

Reading 
 
Please remember to sign your 
child’s reading diary a minimum 
of three times per week. 
 

Christmas Production 
 
Reception will be 
performing their 
Christmas Production for 
their families in 
December.   
 
Date to follow! 

Outdoor Learning 
 

We are now moving into the colder 
months.  We will still be using our 
outdoor area.  Please ensure that 
your child comes to school in a warm, 
waterproof coat and hat and gloves if 
needed. We have a limited number of 
pairs of wellies available for children 
to use at school. Please feel free to 
send in a pair of named wellies for 
your child to keep at school. 
 

Drinks 
 
Please remember that we are 
encouraging the children to be 
healthy.  Please only send in water 
for your child to drink and not squash. 
 


